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Dear Journal of Tropical Biology and Biotechnology  

We wish to submit our research article entitled “Seed and Germination Study of a New Guinea 

Endemic Plant Species Grevillea papuana Diels.” for consideration by Journal of Tropical 

Biology and Biotechnology. 

  
This work is original, has not been published or is currently under consideration for publication elsewhere 

In this paper, we report on endemic plant species Grevillea papuana seed and germination. This is 

significant because very little publication addresses this issue.   

We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication your journal as it corresponded with the 

journal scope of Descriptive and analytical studies of species. 

 

We can confirm that there are no conflicts of interest that we need to disclose.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript.  

Sincerely, 

Farid Kuswantoro 


